
RICHARDS RESERVE - ENCLOSED DOG PARK
Concept for community consultation - August / September 2018

HAVE YOUR SAY...
In November 2017, Moreland Council endorsed Richards Reserve in North Coburg as 
preferred location for an enclosed dog park. This draft concept shows the proposed 
area of  approximately 3,000 square metres of  nature play space for dogs, surrounded 
by a 1.35 metre high fence.

Residents are invited to submit feedback on the draft concept and contribute to the final 
plan for this new dog park. Feedback closes on Wednesday 19 September 2018.

To submit feedback or for more information please visit our website: 
 www.moreland.vic.gov.au/coburg-dog-park; or
 email openspace@moreland.vic.gov.au; or
 phone Andrew Blight, Landscape Architect on 03 8311 4391

Construction is planned for completion during November 2018. 
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